
 

 

Ottawa Valley Midwives (OVM) is looking to fill 1 new registrant position at our satellite 

location in the west end of Ottawa. The ideal applicant is comfortable in full scope, 

dedicated, flexible, energetic and has a good sense of humour.  

We are an established practice that has served a catchment area composed of Lanark 

County, the Ottawa Valley, and West-End Ottawa since 1998. OVM has a well-established 

home birth rate of approximately 30%. Privileges are held at two community hospitals- The 

Queensway Carleton Hospital in Ottawa (level II) and The Almonte General Hospital in 

Almonte (level I), where we enjoy full scope of practice facilitated by positive working 

relationships with the obstetrical/medical community.   

The successful candidate could expect to work in a model which values supportive 

collaboration between midwives and will allow for generous off-call time and work-life 

balance. The candidate would be working out of the Bells Corners location, a newly 

designed space with close access to numerous resources.  

Please contact us at admin@ottawavalleymidwives.com or by fax at 613-253-2550 with a 

CV and cover letter to further explore this opportunity. We will be accepting applications 

until April 1st, 2018 and will contact only those applicants whom we wish to interview.  

Thank you to all those who apply. 

 


